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Monday, 10th 

March 

Year 5 ‘Stay and Illustrate’ 

Thank you to all of our families who were 
able to come along to our Year 5 'Stay 
and Illustrate' afternoon. The children 
loved having you there and we thought 
you created some great portraits (and 
stickmen)! Thank you, Keith, for your 
time. It's inspiring watching you draw 
and listen to how much you love what 
you do. We hope to see you again soon. 
 

 

Aspiring Illustrators 
Our Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 children had lots of fun in 
their illustrator workshop with local artist, Keith 
Robson, who shared his amazing work in many comics 
and books. Children, you drew some fabulous 
characters and Keith was super impressed with how 
you were able to express your own unique styles in your 
illustrations. 

 

 

 

 

James Harris – Hartlepool 

Community Hub 

Mr Collinson's and Miss 
Timlin's classes enjoyed a 
brilliant morning with local 
author, James Harris. We 
know James' excellent talk 
has inspired many of our 
children to begin writing 
some of their own stories. 

 

World Book ‘Week’ 2025 

What a week we had! Children enjoyed a 

jam-packed week of events, visitors and 

activities to celebrate a week-long World 

Book Week.  

 

 

 

 

 

Librarian Visits 
Our Nursery and Year 1 children enjoyed 
a visit from Librarians Joanna Bellerby and 
Pam Readman who shared stories and 
their love for books.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Special Visitor on WBD 
An exciting morning for our children 
meeting (and hugging) Bluey. Thank you 
Bluey for coming to celebrate our World 
Book Day with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fens Primary School you are extremely talented! 
A HUGE well done to all children for your marvellous 
potato creations. Each class enjoyed a visit to view each 
and every one of them. Thank you parents/carers for your 
support.  
 

World Book Day Potato Winners 
CONGRATULATIONS 

Enjoy your chocolate and bookworms. 
 

 

Reading Leaders and Librarians 
Our Reading Leaders and Librarians have enjoyed visiting 
our children in Nursery to Year 2. They shared lots of 
stories together and they enjoyed spreading the love of 
books to our younger children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are very proud of our Reading Leaders and Librarians 
who confidently led both of our KS1 and KS2 assemblies. 
They shared their favourite books and why they 
recommend them to others. A VERY BIG well done.  
children!  
 

And Finally… 
To round off our World Book Week, the whole school, 
from Nursery to Year 6, enjoyed watching a movie linked 
to a text that they have read.  
 
...not forgetting the popcorn!  
 

 Who's Behind the Mask? 

You could hear the excitement 

from all of the classrooms this 

afternoon while the children took 

part in guessing which teacher 

was behind the mask. Take it off! 

Take it off!  

 

Drop Everything and 
Read 

On Thursday, our 
teachers 'dropped 
everything' to read to 
a different class 
around school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Punctuation Show 
On Friday morning, children were entertained by 
Barrie with The Punctuation Show. We had lots of fun 
and there was plenty of laughter! 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5 & Y6 Playscripts Workshop 
Some of our aspiring actors had the chance to work 
with actress Mrs Holtom who delivered a Wicked and 
Oliver workshop in our Bousfield Learning Suite. The 
children had so much fun and enjoyed following the 
scripts. 
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Books 

All children visited our Reading 

Leaders and Librarians in the hall to 

choose a free World Book Day book. 

Enjoy your new books.  

 

WBD Dress-up 

To celebrate ‘World Book Day 2025’, on 

Thursday 6th March, we invited children 

to come dressed as a book character of 

their choice. Children, you looked 

fantastic. 

Bousfield Immersive Story Experience 
As part of our World Book Week, children 
in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
have enjoyed an immersive story 
experience in our Bousfield Learning 
Suite. 
 

 

‘Share a Story with Me’ 

Thank you to all of our families who were 
able to come along to our ‘Share a Story 
with Me’ sessions last week. The children 
were excited to have you there.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 2025  
Friday 21st March 

Non–uniform day – 
Children are invited to 
wear something red. 

More details to follow. 

 

‘Guess Your Teacher Quiz’ 

Children had fun guessing the childhood 

photograph of each teacher in school and 

their favouirte book. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


